
 
 

March 14, 2022 
       DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 
ATTN: Urvi Prajapati      uprajapati@lakeshore.ca  
 
Town of Lakeshore 
419 Notre Dame St. 
Belle River, ON N0R 1A0 
 
Re: 1078 Countryview Lane (Roll No. 520 000 034 000 000) 
 Heritage Designation 
 
 
I am in receipt of your letter dated March 7, 2022. Please be advised that I represent Craig and 
Alicia Chevalier. I ask that future correspondence be directed to my attention.  
 
It is my understanding that the subject property, 1078 Countryview Lane is currently not 
designated as a heritage property; however, it is listed in Lakeshore’s Historical Registry. It is my 
clients’ intention to have the property removed from Lakeshore’s Historical Registry forthwith. 
Pursuant to section 27(3) of the Ontario Heritage Act, there is no requirement to list potential 
heritage properties. I ask that the property be removed in a timely manner.  
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